
 
 

 
From: Peter Tannenwald [mailto:tannenwald@fhhlaw.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 02, 2011 1:54 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Cc: J. CHRISTOPHER BLAIR; Byron St. Clair 
Subject: KHDT-LD BSTA-20110531AQX 
 
The pending STA request for KHDT-LD is correctly filled in, except for the call sign and Facility ID. 
 
Please amend the request to show: 
KHDT-LP 
Facility ID 67551 
 
The facilities requested in the STA are the same as those requested for KHDT-LD, Fac ID 168641, in 
BMPDTA-20110520AEA, except that the permanent application requests a 4-panel antenna, while the 
STA requests a 2-panel antenna. 
 
The STA is needed for Fac ID 67551, however, because that station will have been dark for one year on 
June 8, 2011, and needs to resume operation immediately to avoid automatic expiration of the license. 
 
When the KHDT-LD modification is granted, then KHDT-LP will request relinquishment of its analog 
channel and permanent use of the companion digital channel.  However, for now, the STA must be 
associated with the analog Facility ID, in order to avoid license expiration under Sec. 312(g). 
 
 Peter Tannenwald, Counsel for Syncom Media Group, Inc. 
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